
From: Schmadeke, Adrienne
To: Champion, Kristen
Cc: Pritchett, Rita; Alward, Keith A
Subject: Public Comments 24Z00013
Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 9:15:54 AM
Attachments: Concerns on zoning change in MIMS.pdf

Good morning Ms. Champion,
 
On behalf of Commissioner Pritchett, attached is a public comment received regarding Agenda
H.13, 24Z00013.
 
Thank you for your support of her office.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Adrienne Schmadeke
 

 

Adrienne Schmadeke
Legislative Aide
Brevard County Commission, District 1
Commissioner Rita Pritchett
321.607.6901  | Adrienne.Schmadeke@brevardfl.gov
 
7101 S. US Hwy 1
Titusville, FL  32780 
 

 
Please note:
Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from the
offices of elected officials are public records available to the public and media upon request. 
Your email communications may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure.
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From: VALERIE ALTIERY
To: Commissioner, D1
Subject: Concerns on zoning change in MIMS
Date: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 6:50:03 PM


[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.


To whom it may concern. My name is Valerie Altiery, I live at 3030 Kennedy st and there is a
property connecting behind my property on Myrtle Street . I received a letter stating that
someone is partitioning to have our zoning changed from agricultural to single family and I
am not interested in having this change made. My neighbors and I are happy with the current
zoning and would like to keep it agricultural please and thank you! 


Val Altiery
386-334-0306
3030 Kennedy st
MIMS, fl 32754
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